ALL SAINTS
Please note—Parish Annex CLOSED until further notice.

Gift Aid/offertory envelopes are on the table at back of Church for collec-
tion. Many thanks for all your support.

SVP— Thank you for 2 X £10 anon donations

Social  Group. Dates for the Diary: Family Bingo
Night 6:30pm Saturday 27th April (Tickets: £3 adult: £1 child) dona-
tions welcome for raffle and children's prizes. Family Picnic and Games at
Malton Sunday 12th May meet in All Saints church car park 11:00am for de-
parture either walking or cycling down the line. Alternative transport can be
arranged for those requiring it (by prior arrangement). Bring your own pic-
nic and any games which can be played together (eg rounders, football,
quoits). In case of poor weather: we will do a circular walk and come back to
the parish centre for the picnic. Joint (St Teresa's and All Saints) Parish Pil-
grimage to Holy Island Saturday 22nd June with Mass by Fr Charles at St
Aidan’s Church: please see itinerary/details and sign-up on Form at the back
of both churches (so we can confirm coach travel bookings) - more details
will follow.

Book Group: Will next meet 7pm Tuesday 30" April in All Saints RC Parish
Hall, on The Little Prince by Antoine de Saint-Exupery.

Parish ‘100’ club - March winners were (1) Brian and Helen Hedley (2) Mary Broad-
ley and (3) Marie Harrison. The April draw will take place towards the end of April.

Coffee after Mass on Sunday will be hosted by the Walls family. The following
week will be hosted by Kate and Amy. Please join us for a cuppa and friendship

Coffee morning 31st March. All donations went for church Flowers. Thanks to all
who contributed and a special thank you to Pat Spry who kindly donated some love-
ly cakes for the children.

Communion Reflection ‘I am the Bread of Life’ Collin Raye

Retiring Collection NBF—Collection for sick and retired Priests. Open until
28th April. 21st April—Little Sisters of the Poor.

Home Visits: Any one requiring a Home Visit from either Father Charles,
Deacon Peter or a member of the SVP please contact the Parish office in the
first instance. Thank you for your understanding.

ST TERESA’S
Transfigure. Tuesday 23rd April at 7pm. Tea, coffee and cake. All welcome

Pie, Peas and Bingo. Join us on Wednesday 24th April at 6pm for fun and
friendship.

GENERAL

Safeguarding. All clergy in the diocese attended mandatory safeguarding
training recently. Safeguarding is the responsibility of each one of us to keep
children and vulnerable adults safe. Our Parishes have designated safeguard-
ing representatives, their details can be found on the notice boards at the
back of church. If you ever have any concerns, please speak to them or con-
tact the Diocesan Safeguarding Team on 0191 243 300. Let us keep our Par-
ishes the safe and welcoming places they are meant to be. Please pray for all
victims and survivors of abuse.

Proud Catholics Our next meeting will be on Tuesday 16th April, at 7.30pm. We will
celebrate Mass in St Andrew's RC Church and will share refreshments in the adjacent
Chaplaincy Room. All are welcome.

LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR APPEAL St Joseph’s Home (Little Sisters of the Poor)
urgently need to replace some of the kitchenettes and furnishings. Specialist flooring
on the main corridors of the care units requires essential upgrades to ensure the
safety, comfort, and well-being of the residents and to maintain required standards
of infection control. The flooring not only enhances the homeliness and comfort of St
Joseph’s Home but also plays a crucial role in maintaining the safety of the residents
by providing a hygienic and comfortable surface, thus reducing the risk of trips and
falls. A collection for St Joseph’s Home will be taken on Good Shepherd Sunday
(20/21 April). If you wish to make a private contribute, you can do so by sending
cheques made payable to 'Little Sisters of the Poor' to St Joseph’s Home, Westmor-
land Road, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE4 7QA. Alternatively, secure online donations
can be made by visiting our website at www.littlesistersofthepoor.co.uk/donate-

here/.

Mass Intentions: Mass intentions are most welcome at any time and are for
the living as well as the faithful departed. When submitting your request just
give a short reason on the envelope with the usual details and also indicate
the Church where you would like the intention offered.

Readings for 4th Sunday of Easter: Acts 4:8-12, 1 John 3:1-2, John 10:11-18
Mass attendance for 2nd Sunday of Easter : All Saints 86, St Teresa’s 77.



